
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had a great week in school, we have had an improvement to last week in that we have 4 

green classes, with 6 classes improving their attendance percentage - Reception, Year 1, Year 3, 

Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6! Well done! Our whole school attendance has also show a good 

improvement moving from 90.6% last week to 93.5% this week. This is excellent, I hope that we can 

keep this momentum going for next week too!

Attendance Facts;  

If your child is too ill to go to school, you must phone them in sick on the morning of 

the first day of absence and everyday that you child remains ill. If the school 

disputes the authenticity of their illness, they could ask you for medical evidence 

such as a doctor’s note, an appointment card or a copy of their prescription. Some 

children miss long or recurrent periods of school due to health issues. In this case, 

the local council is responsible for them getting a suitable education.

Appointments should be made outside of school hours, if this is not possible then 

school will require prove of the appointment through the letter or appointment card. 

Your child should be brought into school around the appointment so that they are 

missing as little education as possible.

Whole School Attendance:

https://www.theschoolrun.com/keeping-up-at-school-during-absence
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